
The Hong Kong Club  
Buffet Dinner 2017 

 
 

Dear HKUAA members, 
 
You are cordially invited to join our Buffet Dinner at the Hong Kong Club. Details are 
as follows: 
 
Date:             7 Jan, 2017 (Saturday) 
 
Reception: 7:00pm 
 
Dinner: 7:30pm 
 
Venue: Garden Lounge, Hong Kong Club, 1 Jackson Road, Central, HK 
 
Charge: $580 per person (included 1 red wine and 1 white wine) 
 
Dress code: Smart casual 
 
Remarks:       Only adults (age 18 or above) are eligible for registration 
 

Menu 
 



 

 

 
 
 

Reservation and payment method 

 

Deadline of reservation: 30 December, 2016 (Friday) 
 

Please complete the form below with payment and email it to natalie.wong@hkuaa.hk ON or 

BEFORE 30 Dec, 2016 (Friday). 

  

***Enrolment Form ***  

Full Name:  

Gender:  

HKUAA Membership No.:  

Phone:  

Email:  

No. of places:  

 

After filling out the form, please make payment using the following method below: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:natalie.wong@hkuaa.hk


BY DEPOSIT to our HSBC account (through ATM, Counter or Online)  

 

Account Name: Hong Kong University Alumni Association  

 

Account No.: 848-307666-838  

 

After you have made the payment, please scan and attach the receipt and email it together with the form to 

natalie.wong@hkuaa.hk .  

 

You will receive a confirmation email once we have successfully received your payment.  

 

Deadline of reservation: 30 Dec, 2016 (Friday) 

 

Terms & Notes 
 
 
You can make one lump sum payment if you enrol with your friend(s). Please advise the name(s) 

and personal information if you do so. 

 

Please note that payment is non-refundable. We will charge you only if we have reserved place(s) 

for you. However, you will NOT be charged when the event is full. We will advise whether you 

get your place(s) in due course. 

 

You may visit our website before you enrol as we will update the number of places frequently. 

Please note that we will not be responsible for any delay in the information. 

 

If you have not yet registered as a HKUAA Member, please do so through our website. It is FREE 

for all HKU alumni and students. 

 

During the event, please follow all rules and instructions strictly made by HKUAA or the service 

provider. Please act responsibly and HKUAA will not be liable for any damage, injury or any 

serious consequences that may be caused. 

 

HKUAA reserves all rights to make ultimate decision on all related issues. 
 
 
For enquiries and payment details, please contact HKUAA Office staff Ms. Natalie Wong at 3421 
1218 or email to natalie.wong@hkuaa.hk . 
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